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The Official Board of Stewards held its regular meeting in the church 
parlor on August 6, 1957, with the chairman, Mr. Charles Chewning, 
presiding. Miss Laurel Glass opened the meeting with prayer. 

The minutes of the July meeting were read and approwed. 

In the Absence of Dr. John Glasson, Chairman of the Committee on 
Stewardship and Fiuanee, Mr. C. J. Jones made a report for him 
stating that there was still a deficit between the amount pledged 
and the budget a s set up for 1957-58. Stewards were urged t0 see 
their members who had not been contacted tor their pledges. 

Mr. Jones gave the monthly treasurer's report which is attached to 
these minutes. 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned by prayer 
by Dr. Edens. 

Respectfully submitted, 
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Eunice H. Mattox~eoretary 


